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I am strongly opposed to SB210.   I believe it is an answer to a problem that doesn’t 

exist, namely it seeks to prevent fraud and unqualified voters from voting in Oregon 

elections.   We do not have a problem with voter fraud, and have a strong track 

record of checks and balances that assure that qualified vioters may participate freely 

without barriers because of their work schedules, lack of child care, or transportation 

to a polling site.  This proposal would take us backward and reduce the level of 

participation in Oregon elections.  I oppose it. 


